Info session on money for forest buffer zones, recovering agrarian traditions
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This Wednesday 5 February at 9.00am, islanders are invited to the central offices of local
government for an information session on funding for forest fire prevention in 2019-2020.
Organisers describe the target audience as property owners near forested areas, members of
the island’s farmers’ co-operative, biomass handlers and the public at large.

Speakers include Krystelle Roussel of the Agrarian and Fishing Guarantee Fund of the Balearic
Islands (FOGAIBA) and Inés Landa of the Costa da Morte forest management service.
FOGAIBA has pledged to give islands in the archipelago €1.7 million or more to manage forest
parcels in areas where forest fires pose a medium- to high-risk.

Funding

Funding may cover up to 80% of total management costs (85% if there is a current plan for
management and development of forested area), with consideration given to investments of up
to €30,000. Applications will be accepted until 28 February 2020 and questions as to application
procedure will be fielded at the meeting.

The money is intended to help individuals get ahead of an array of issues like creating
preventive buffer zones and clearings in forest cover; maintaining buffer zones already in place
by removing or pruning trees or by upturning soil near forest undergrowth; and managing trees
affected by natural disasters. Funding for the recuperation of agrarian traditions will also be
discussed.
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